
 

 

 

 

Town of Bay Roberts 

Public Notice 

Tender for One (1) New Sub Compact Tractor/Loader/Backhoe 

 

The Town Council of Bay Roberts invites tenders for One (1) New Tractor/Loader/Backhoe  

For additional information regarding this tender please email ron_delaney@icloud.com  

 

Tenders will be accepted up to 4:00pm local time, Friday September 25th, 2020, and must be clearly 

marked  “Tractor/Loader/Backhoe” and submitted to: 

ron_delaney@icloud.com  

 

Tenders will only be accepted by email. 

The Lowest or any tender will not necessarily be accepted. 

 

Ron Delaney 

Director of Tourism, Community Enhancement and Economic Development 
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